
A GUIDE FOR PARISH CLERGY



A Message from the Archbishop
Most of us are quite interested in 
things to do with our remuneration 
and related benefits!  So it is good 
that this guide has been produced 
by SDS ClergyServices to help you 
in your understanding of the various 
documents that are relevant, but often 
neither well-known nor understood.   
I commend it to you.

SDS ClergyServices is a unit of the Sydney Diocesan 
Secretariat that assists our bishops and archdeacons 
in explaining to parish clergy and local churches 
the information about these matters.  In addition, it 
administers for the Synod the components of clergy 
remuneration and benefits that are managed centrally 
(such as handling the payment of superannuation and 
long service leave provisions.)

If you have any comments or questions about your 
remuneration or benefits, please do not hesitate to contact 
your bishop or archdeacon or SDS ClergyServices.

Dr Peter Jensen
Archbishop of Sydney
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